
FAQ n.19544

FAQs:
Applicability, Third Country Operators (TCO), Regulations

Question:
Is a TCO authorisation required by Business Aviation Operators?

Answer:
Generally, yes. If you perform commercial air transport under an Air Operator Certificate (AOC)
(operating aircraft for hire to transport passengers, cargo or mail) (e.g. under U.S. 14 CFR Part
135) then a TCO authorisation is required. If you file flight plans using the flight types “N” or “S”
then you are conducting commercial air transport operations and must hold a TCO
authorisation issued by EASA in order to operate to EU territories.
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Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/mt/faq/19544
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